
 

 
 
 
 

Kiosk Maintenance 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 

On Monday, December 3rd. 2018 beginning at 11AM until 6PM all ticketing kiosks will be 
down for system wide upgrade. 

All CAT kiosks will be unavailable to sell or dispense tickets during this time.   

Passes and tickets are available for purchase through CAT’s website.  Tickets purchased online 
will be mailed. 

Please plan accordingly, and purchase tickets ahead of time. 

Kiosks will return to normal once the maintenance period has completed. 

 

During this time Zone 1 monthly passes and 11-ride tickets are available at the “Transit News” 
stand located at the Harrisburg Transportation Center (AMTRAK Station).  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience during this maintenance 
period.  Thank you 

 


